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BY EMAIL 
 
May 31, 2012 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 Electricity Distributors Association (“EDA”)  
 
Re: Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”), in its capacity as Smart 

Metering Entity  
Determination of Smart Metering Charge (“SMC”)  
Board File No. EB-2012-0100  
Determination of Appropriate Allocation and Recovery of SMC  
Board File No. EB-2012-0211 

 

On May 18, 2012, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a combined Notice for 

the application by the IESO for approval of a SMC and for a proceeding initiated by the 

Board to determine the appropriate recovery and allocation of the SMC.  

 

In the Letter of Direction issued to all licensed electricity distributors, the Board stated 

the following: 

 

Every licensed electricity distributors and the EDA are each directed: 

 

1. To immediately have the Notice posted on your company’s website; 

 

2. To file with the Board affidavit evidence proving the above posting 

immediately upon completion; and  

 

3. To immediately have copies of the Application, the prefiled evidence and any 

additional materials as they are developed for the Combined Proceeding 

made available for public viewing at your offices. 

 



Ontario Energy Board 
- 2 - 

 
If you have not yet complied with the Letter of Direction, please do immediately or, if 

compliance is delayed for any reason, please contact Board staff at the addresses 

provided below. 

 

Please also note that last year the Board changed its e-mail address and distributors 

are also reminded to use the following address for filing the affidavit and other 

documents related to this proceeding:  

boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

If there are any questions, or if further information is required, please contact the Case 

Manager for this matter, Michael Bell (michael.bell@ontarioenergyboard.ca) or legal 

counsel assigned to this matter, Kristi Sebalj (kristi.sebalj@ontarioenergyboard.ca).  

 

Yours truly, 

 
Original signed by 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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